
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, May 27, 2014

Council Session

Item C-1

Overland Trails Council, Boy Scouts of America Presentation of 
the North Star Award to Officer Butch Hurst
The Overland Trails Council, Boy Scouts of America will present the North Star Award to Officer Butch 
Hurst, one of Grand Island's finest Police Officers.

Officer Butch Hurst has been approved for the North Star Award by the National Court of Honor, Boy 
Scouts of America. This award is for Officer Hurst as a Police Officer of the City of Grand Island and 
for his dedication to the area and community's youth. Over the past decade, Officer Hurst has made 
numerous presentations about DARE to Cub Scout Packs & Boy Scout Troops. He has lead Bicycle 
Rodeos and Bicycle Registrations at district and council events and has lead tours through the Grand 
Island Safety Center. He has worked as a counselor for the annual Academic & Sport Weekend held at 
Walnut Middle School for the past 10 years. Officer Hurst has also taught the Crime Prevention & 
Traffic Safety Merit Badges at the Scout Office and for the Merit Badge University, held annually at the 
Stuhr Museum. Congratulations Officer Hurst on a job well done.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jay Vavricek
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